

## CENAC Action Items from September 17, 2014

Action Item	Response	Status
Share movements and complaints during the restricted hours	Complaints and movements during the restricted hours will be added to the stats presentation as a regular update.	Complete
	In addition, printed copies of the stats presentation will be made available for the public attendees.	
Share complaints by federal riding with Joann DeMone (too small to see from screen)	Information has been posted on the website	Closed
A request was made by Councillor Knoll to have a NMT located in Halton	The GTAA Airport Noise Operating Management System is currently equipped with 17 permanent noise monitoring terminals (NMTs) and two portable NMTs.  The goal is to maintain an up-to-date noise monitoring and flight tracking system that provides an accurate history of measurable aircraft noise events. NMTs are tools to assist with the analysis and correlation of a noise complaint with an aircraft operation.  A CENAC sub-committee was critical in the determination and review of the locations for these noise monitors. Below is a list of criteria that needed to	In Progress
	<ul> <li>considered when selecting NMT locations:</li> <li>Proximity of NMT to flight paths</li> <li>Proximity of NMT to Existing Noise Monitors</li> <li>Proximity of NMT to Noise Sensitive Land Use</li> <li>Background Noise Level</li> <li>Utility Sources, Site Access and Security</li> </ul>	



## CENAC Action Items from September 17, 2014

Action Item	Response	Status
	· Terrain and Building Interference	
	As and of the 2045 and Westerlands and other to	
	As part of the 2015 activities to be undertaken in	
	support of the 5 Year Noise Management Action Plan,	
	the GTAA and CENAC will review the criteria, both for	
	permanent NMTs, and portable noise monitoring.	
Invite Halton Medical Officer of Health and a	Halton Region Health Department has confirmed a	Complete
member for the Board of Health to join the Air	representative to join the committee	·
Quality Community Advisory Committee, copying		
Councillor Knoll on all communications.		
Councillor Knoll requested that an elected official	To be discussed at the upcoming CENAC Review	In progress
and community representative from Halton be	meeting	
added to CENAC starting the November 19		
meeting.		
Provide an update on the roles and responsibilities	To be discussed at the upcoming CENAC Review	In progress
and membership of the CENAC	meeting	
A request was made by J. DeMone to be added to	Ms. Demone's address has been added to <i>Checking In</i>	Complete
Checking In, the community e-newsletter		
	Update November 14 Ms. Demone called and asked	
	that her email address be removed from the community	
	e-newsletter	
S. Kapur president of the Rockwood Homeowner's	A report will be summarized and the noise office will	Complete
Association, Mississauga requested noise stats	provide the 2014 results from Noise Monitoring	
from the Noise Monitoring Terminal located in	Terminal #5 located in Garnetwood Park.	
Garnetwood Park.		